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Newsletter 4     Week beginning 24th September 2018 

EVERY SECOND COUNTS 
Respectful. Resilient. Resourceful. Reflective. Responsible. Ready. 

IN THE NEWS 
 

Open Morning – EYFS September 2019 
On Friday 2nd November we are holding our annual Open Morning for to welcome in perspective parents and 
children applying for their school places soon. We are excited about showing them Montgomerie and what a special 
place it is. I am busy visiting pre-schools at the moment to meet their staff and children and give leaflets to invite 
their parents to the Open Morning. If you have any other ideas about where we might advertise it, please see the 
school office and they can give you some leaflets or a poster to pop up. Remember to spread the word!  
Thursday 4th October 
This is a very special day! Not only are we having a very yummy school lunch (see attached leaflet) it is National 
Census Day. We could potentially receive additional funding for school based on the number of children who have 
school dinner on that day. So please encourage your child to have our scrumptious meal, even if they have never 

had a school dinner before – Thursday might be the day to try! 

Dinners Week 2 next week. 
For Thursday favourite see attached flyer. 

CELEBRATE 
 
 

Montgomerie Mentions: Jaxson, Finnley, Jessy-James, Samuel, Georgie, 
Piper, Archie, Grace, Chloe,  Jamie, Beau, Kieran, Chloe 

VIP Lunchers: Rosie,  Grace 
3PR Winners: Class 5 

ATTENDANCE 
 
The national expectation for attendance is 96%. The government has clarified the position regarding the 
term ‘regular’ attendance. It means children must be in school EVERY DAY. Every second counts at 
Montgomerie. We must  work together to improve attendance and punctuality even more.  
 

EYFS 100% Above national 

Class 1 92.95% Below national 

Class 2 97.81% Above national 

Class 3 97.40% Above national 

Class 4 97.85% Above national 

Class 5 98.88% Above national 

Class 6 97.85% Above national 
Whole School to 
date 97.58% Above national 

Weekly Average 97.62% Above national 

 

Class 
EYFS 

MORE NEWS 
Overview Meetings 
So far, our Overview Meetings have been very well attended – thank 
you so much for your support. We have Class 4 (Tuesday) and Class 
1 (Wednesday) remaining next week. 
Book Fair 
You will be receiving further details about this from Mrs Hughes but 
the Book Fair is back at Montgomerie next week on Tuesday, 
Wednesday and Thursday! Come along and have a look! 
PTA AGM 
Our PTA are holding their AGM next week on 4th October. All are 
welcome and I encourage you to come. 

Have a great weekend all; let’s hope the sun shines! 
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